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Glenfarg Water Treatment Works 
(WTW) Project Update  

Welcome to our fourth 
Glenfarg WTW newsletter. 
We hope this will bring you 
up to date and inform you of 
the steps we will be taking in 
the coming months.

Planning application 
As you may be aware, conditional planning consent for the proposed project was granted by Perth 
and Kinross Council last month. We are working on the information required to discharge these 
conditions, including updating the Construction Traffic Management Plan which will be shared with 
stakeholders to take on board feedback.

Ecological Betterment
Scottish Water have engaged an independent environmental expert to recommend what ecological 
betterment can be achieved in the valley. This is a wide-ranging brief to improve on what is currently 
existing and we are looking forward to being able to share the findings. 

Community Liaison Group
We have recently held the fourth Glenfarg Community Liaison Group meeting and we hope you are 
finding this a good way to express your views on the project. Our next meeting is planned for May 
when we will be looking at opportunities for Community benefits.

Access Road Improvements
The plans for the access road improvements are being finalised with the short-term next step to be 
engagement with the owners of the land at the point of each proposed improvement upgrade.  We 
hope to carry out this task during April.

https://www.scottishwater.co.uk/About-Us/News-and-Views/2023/07/120723-Glenfarg-WTW-Planning-App


Air curtain Delivery
The delivery of the unit which will house the mechanical and electrical components of the “air 
curtain” was planned to be delivered in early March however unfortunately due to unforeseen 
utility issues this has had to be delayed until later in the year to allow these to be diverted.  

Next steps
The project is currently going through Scottish Water’s internal governance procedure including a 
value challenge exercise. This looks at the cost of the project and determines if there are any savings 
that could be made. This governance should take around two months to complete and we will be in 
touch again once this is concluded.

CONTACTING SCOTTISH WATER AND ESD

Should you have any queries about the project or require any further information 
you can contact ESD by  emailing community@esd.scot For any urgent queries please 
use the Scottish Water  Helpline 08000 778 778 or e-mail help@scottishwater.co.uk 
as assistance is available here 24/7 throughout the year.

All details on the project can be found by scanning the QR code below and if you 
would like to join our Glenfarg WhatsApp group, please send us your name and a 
mobile number.

mailto:help@scottishwater.co.uk



